
Dear Senators of the Oregon Health Committee, my name is Kirsten Norgaard from Astoria, 

Oregon, and I am allowing my 8 year old daughter to use my email to submit her testimony 

for SB874. Here it is as follows. 

 

Knowing that you could save someone's life, and knowing that you can't, hurts my heart. A 

tear rolls down my face. I love my brother, and I want this bill to pass. My name is Faith 

Norgaard and I approve this message. This is him😘 

 


